
TRACF~NE. 
wireless, inc. 

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

September 17,2018 

Re: 20 18 Lifeline Report Data Request - Supplement 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Legal Department 
Stephen Athanson. Senior Attorney- Regulatory 

9700 NW !12th Avenue I Miami. FL 33178 
E-Mail: sathansonl@tracfone.com 

FILED 9/19/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 06130-2018 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Please find attached the supplement of TracFone Wireless Inc. with respect to the letter issued by 
your office on September 11, 2018. Pursuant to the request, this supplement should be placed in 
the undocketed file. The letter requests a response to the following: 

• Has TracFone Wireless, Inc. ever provided Transitional Lifeline service to its Florida 
customers? If yes, when did the company stop offering Transitional Lifel ine service? 

TracFone has never provided Transitional Lifeline to its Florida customers. 

This response is non-confidential. Please contact me if you have any questions about this 
submission. I can be reached at (305) 715-3613 or sathanson@tracfone.com. 

Sincerely, 
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